Mikayla Vaba

From: Lin, Alan S@DOT <alan.lin@dot.ca.gov>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 10:26 AM

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Subject: SCH # 2021120053- Beverly Boulevard Warehouse Project

To Whom It May Concern,
Below email is Caltrans’ comment to Response to Comment!
Thank you!

Alan

From: Lin, Alan S@DOT

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 10:21 AM

To: 'Hector Hernandez' <HHernandez@pico-rivera.org>
Subject: RE: City of Pico Rivera

Good Morning Hector,

| called and was not able to leave you a voice message. Here are Caltrans’s comments after reviewing the Response to
Comment:

1. Proper coordination should be done between this development and the proposed SB 605/Beverly Boulevard
Interchange Reconfiguration Project (EA 34140) to avoid conflict of work and schedules.

2. We agree on the proposed improvements and look forward to reviewing the post-opening traffic study (and the
needed mitigation measures) after this development's construction AND another post-opening traffic study after the
construction of Project EA 34140 if the Beverly Boulevard Warehouse Project was constructed earlier.

3. Truck deliverers/haulers shall take all necessary precautions to prevent debris from falling off the road (e.g. Tarp
Cover) and other impediments on the roadway.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Alan Lin, P.E.

Transportation Engineer, Civil
LDR, Division of Planning
State of California
Department of Transportation
Mail Station 16

100 South Main Street

Los Angeles, CA 90012
213-269-1124 Mobile



From: Hector Hernandez <HHernandez@pico-rivera.org>
Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 7:28 AM

To: Lin, Alan S@DOT <alan.lin@dot.ca.gov>

Subject: City of Pico Rivera

EXTERNAL EMAIL. Links/attachments may not be safe.
Hello Alan,

| hope you are well. As a courtesy, | am sending you a PDF of the public notice for the 605-warehouse project that we are
taking to public hearing on October 10.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Regards
2 Hector Hernandez | Senior Planner
u (562) 801-4340
e Community and Economic Development
8 Department
o ‘ 661£assons Blvd | Pico Rivera, CA 90660-1016
0O B

City facilities are closed every Friday.



